
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear 

PARKING PLACES (TRO 5268), TECHNOLOGY DRIVE, BEESTON 

PUBLIC ADVERT 

Via East Midlands Ltd, is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver highway 
services in Nottinghamshire. The County Council has received requests to provide short-stay parking 
adjacent to the west-bound platform at Beeston Train Station.  The short-stay bays will offer level / 
step-free access to the platform for car passengers being dropped off or collected here.   
 
It is therefore proposed to introduce parking bays for on Technology Drive, Beeston; as shown on 
drawing number H/MN/3107/01. Vehicles would be able to park for 30 minutes (No Return within 1 
Hour). The restrictions would be in force at all times. 
 
Before proceeding further, I wish to consider the views of residents, businesses and organisations 
who may be interested in this matter. Any observations on these proposals should reach me in 
writing, either by letter or email, by 28th   June 2019. If your comments are in the form of an objection 
to the proposals, please clearly state this and the reasons for your objection. If the objection cannot 
be resolved, it will be reported through the County Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. 
 
Yours  
      

Mark Newton 
 
Mark Newton 
Improvements Officer 
Tel: 0115 8041957 
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
 

 
 

 Your ref:   
My ref: H/MN/TRO /5268 

Date: 28th May 2019 
  


